
 We will be going for walks around 

Bordon to see the new buildings being 

built and the changes happening around 

us. We will be looking at what equipment 

people use to build new houses and what 

they are doing to keep safe. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

We will be looking at jobs connected to building 

and seeing if any parents who have a connection 

to building or planning or working in Bordon to 

come in and talk to us. 
 

Dates to remember:  
7th February: E-Safety Day – Come to school dressed as a Super Hero.  There will be parent 

workshops for E-Safety. E-Safety is about being safe on the internet and is a very important 

topic for the children to learn. The whole school will be spending a day dressed up as super 

heroes and learning about being safe and secure on the internet.   

13th February: Chatterboxes – My family, bring photos of different people in your family. 

17th February: End of term.  School re-opens on Monday 27 February at 8.45am. 

 

 

We will be learning to retell the story 

of ‘The Three Little Pigs’ and thinking 

about materials which are good for 

building houses.  We will then be 

designing and building houses we would 

like to live in.  
 
 

Building work can be quite dangerous so we will 

start by talking about how important it is to be 

safe in class and in our pretend building sites. We 

will begin our topic by setting up a hospital role play 

in each class. This is to make sure if there are any 

accidents in Bordon that they can be looked after.  



 

 

 

 


